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Boone County Public Works 
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 
 
FROM:   Darren Kimbrel, Northern District Supervisor 
 
DATE: February 15, 2013 
 
EVENT: Peabody Road Closure 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Beginning Tuesday, February 19, 2013 and running through March 5, 
2013, Peabody Road will be closed to all through traffic between 
Highway 63 and State Route VV.  Weather permitting, Boone County 
Public Works will be implementing drainage improvements and an 
alternate route will be necessary between the hours of 8:00 am and 3:00 
pm each day.  During this project the road will be available for evening 
traffic. 
 
Please use caution in all construction/work zones, and find an alternate 
route when deemed necessary. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
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